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Payers are required to cover fluoride varnish application for all children 5 years and younger

 Under the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act, payers are required to cover preventive services, without cost-
sharing, recommended by the US Preventive Services Task Force (USPSTF) and Bright Futures guidelines. The USPSTF

recommended in 2014 that primary care clinicians apply fluoride varnish to the primary teeth of all infants and children
starting at the age of primary tooth eruption. All children 5 years and younger deserve to have application of fluoride
varnish fully covered, and for fluoride varnish application to be a covered benefit and separately paid service (ie, not

considered incidental to the office visit).*
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